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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 31, 1974 

MEMORANDUM FOR: TH~ PRESIDENT 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

~.~, 
BJ.dget Meetings Scheduled for 
January 3, 10 and 16 

Three additional budget meetings have been placed on your schedule. 
All three meetings concern the 1976 budget and will deal with the 
following: 

January 3 

a small number of issues in the 1976 budget remain unresolved. 
These include: 

- additional appeals of 1976 budget decisions from HEW 
and DOD. 

- PL 480 country allowances for 1975. 

- the current '76 budget outlook. 

- those new programs or thrusts now included in the budget 
that might be considered "new initiatives." 

January 10 

-- to discuss and review key policy issues in the budget message. 

January 16 

a final meeting for all remaining issues regarding the 1976 
budget. 
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